
Welcome to 

Kandinsky Class!

Year 3 and 4



Our class prayer is based on our school vision.

Dear God,

Please help us to learn for life, achieve 

our best and grow in faith.

In Jesus’s name.

Amen



Teaching Staff:

Class Teachers

Mrs Hawthorne 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, 

Thursday morning

Mrs Whales 

Thursday afternoon

Friday

Mrs Gibbons TA

Mrs McCabe TA

Mrs Richardson TA



Physical Education

This will usually take place on a Tuesday and a Friday.

A few reminders for PE

No jewellery please -

necklaces, friendship bracelets etc.

Earrings should be removed completely and only covered with tape in 

exceptional circumstances.

Long hair should be tied back.

Please come to school dressed in your PE kit – this should be black 

shorts/jogging bottoms, a plain white t-shirt and a blue/black jumper.

Trainers should only be worn on PE days. 



Classroom Routines

• Water bottle - to be brought to school at the 
start of the week and kept in school until 
Friday.

• Pick Up - Please inform the office if someone 
different is picking up your child. 

• Behaviour - We reward positive learning and 
behaviour with a token. The children can 
choose which reward box they would like to 
put their token in and at the end of every half 
term we count the tokens and the whole 
school celebrates with the reward. 



Home Learning in 

Kandinsky
Your child should try to read every day for at least 15 – 20 minutes. If your 

child isn’t keen to do this, please do read to them or share a book together 

and discuss the content.  It is helpful to ask questions about reading – what 

has happened so far, what is the setting like, what might happen next etc. 

We have purchased a Mathletics and Times Tables Rockstars account for 

your child.  This is really important learning – Mathletics relates directly to our 

maths curriculum in school so is excellent for consolidation. 

Passwords can be found inside reading diaries.

Please complete the set Mathletics tasks weekly and try to learn your 

multiplication facts by using TT Rockstars for ten minutes at least three times 

a week.

https://login.mathletics.com/
https://play.ttrockstars.com/


The Curriculum Maps, which inform you of our 

learning each half term, will be emailed out at 

the start of each half term.


